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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul April 6, 2022 

Upcoming Events 
April 7~ CARDINAL HOME OPENER WEAR 

YOUR CARDINAL GEAR!! 

April 8~Dress Down Day thanks to Principal 

Evelyn/ Family Rosary 6:30 PM in the gym. 

April 12~ All School Mass 09:30 

April 13~ Walking Stations of the Cross @ 

10:00AM 

April 14-16~ Holy Thursday, Good Friday, 

Holy Saturday NO SCHOOL 

April 17~ Easter Sunday 

April 20~ Youth Choir  Practice see page 3 

for details. 

April 22~ Mom / Son Night Out, See page 6 

April 28 ~ Grandparents Day, see details on 

page 4 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a Lenten Living    

Rosary this Friday, April 8 at 

6:30PM  in the GYM.    

All ages are welcome!   

Dress down passes for all     

students who participate! 

Servers Schedule 
April 7-8  Charles Hall and Charlie Nicholas 

 
April 9    4:30pm   Volunteers    
        
April 10     
7:00am   Catherine Dyer and Sam Byrnes 
9:00am   John Roettger and Charlie Hall 
11:00am Kamdyn O’Connor and Gavin Hemmer 
 
April 11-13  Gavin Hemmer and Teagan O’Connor 

April 14-17 Volunteers Needed  

The Education 

Survey is now 

open see page 2 

for details and the  

link to the survey! 



https://allthingsnew.archstl.org/education-survey


St. Paul's soccer camp is 
back for 2022 

Once again our partners with St. Charles FC 
soccer club will bring their trained and licensed 
coaches to provide an elevated level of instruc-
tion and fun! 

The camp will run from June 6th through June 
9th. In the event that one of the days gets 
rained out we will use Friday the 10th as a 
make up day. The camp starts at 6:00PM and 
ends at 7:15PM. 

If you have any questions please email to 
spysa.mail@gmail.com 

Looking forward to another great camp! 

 

Youth Choir 
The youth choir will be singing at the First 

Communion Mass on Saturday, April 30 at 

10:00 AM 

The schedule is : 

Wednesday, April 20 3:15-4:00 

Wednesday, April 27 3:15-4:00 

The choir will be under the direction of  

Ruth Vomund and Sue Perry. 

If  your child/children would like to partici-

pate please reply to: princi-

pal@stpaulknights.org.  If  you have any 

questions, call Ruth at 636-978-1140 or       

ruvomund@gmail.com 

https://www.teamsideline.com/user/SignIn.aspx?d=8dQ8olROJhbKsFmQUIKrEHHY5jXUX4YeWzkLZA2xVMY%3d




https://www.fischersuniforms.com/





